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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

86% 91% 91% 94% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 

Yellow Pink Green Purple Orange Blue 

95% 93% 89% 96% 98% 82% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

We have a box of assorted items for sale in the office with a poppy symbol on them.  

We have erasers, pencil sharpeners, pencils and reflectors with a suggested donation of 50 

pence each and rulers with a suggested donation of £1.00.  

 

Dates 

We are still in school all next week. 

Half term begins 27th October and we return on Monday 5th November 2018. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival Celebration will be on Wednesday 24th October at 1:30pm.  

Key Stage One children have been learning a variety of Harvest songs for you to listen to. Please join 

us at the church for this special celebration.  

Any parents attending the service who wish to take their child home after the service are welcome to 

do so directly from the church. Please ensure you speak to the class teacher so they can be released 

directly to you. Once we leave the church grounds children will stay with their class until home time 

at 3pm.  

Before the service begins please be respectful and ensure all your mobile phones are turned to 

silent or turned off. If you have babies or toddlers that are restless or noisy please could you 

settle them outside the church.  

 
 

Travel Smart Week 

Next week is the Derbyshire Travel Smart Week.  

Walk to School Week takes place every year and is a great success. Help us by walking your child to 

School every day next week.  

How a walk to school will boost their brains. 

A burst of energy for the body is a burst of energy for the brain. 

A walk outdoors sends oxygen to the brain. Pupils who've walked to school arrive feeling brighter, 

more alert and awake – and ready to learn. Research from the Department of Transport showed that 

children who walked to school settled down to morning lessons quicker than those who were driven in.  

Travel smart – Walk, scoot or cycle to school. Let’s reduce the amount of cars, used for the 

school run, together! 

Please remember if your child wishes to leave their bike or scooter on site they should be locked so 

that other children can’t use them during the school day. 


